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Recommendations Action Plan Responsibility 
Expected 

Completion 
Date 

The department should consider funding longer-

term contribution agreements with Women’s 

Enterprise Initiative organizations to facilitate 

planning of services. 

 

In the context of a performance-based approach, the department will 

consider entering into longer-term contribution agreements with the 

Women’s Enterprise Initiative organizations.     

 
ADM, Alberta Region 
 
 

 
March 31/14 

The department should work with the Women’s 

Enterprise Initiative Organizations to continue 

to evolve and ensure the program continues to 

meet the needs of women entrepreneurs. 

 

The department will work with the Women’s Enterprise Initiative 

organizations to improve alignment with Government of Canada and WD 

priorities and opportunities for efficiencies and improve collaboration with 

other members of the Western Canada Business Service Network to best 

support the needs of women entrepreneurs. 

 
ADM, Alberta Region 

 
March 31/15 

 
 


